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To City Planner and City Engineer
City of Lake Forest

Our LL unit condo association has just completed replacing our exterior cladding with stucco
from the original EIFS. We employed Eric Mazur of Continental Wall Systems for this complex 3
month project.

Every owner in our building speaks very highly of the quality of the work and of the attitude of
Eric and his team. Despite the rainy season the work was completed on t ime and on budget.

We also employed Peter Witmer of Witmer and Associates who worked closely with
Continental Wall to ensure that the construction met the standards of the City and of our
association

We are glad to provide to serve as a testimony to others who are considering the replacement
of their stucco or other exterior work. We cannot say enough good about their services.
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George Russell
President

Thank you,


